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MEETING NOTICE
The next Oklahoma City Estate Planning Council meeting will be on:


Thursday, September 13, 2018, 7:30 ( 8:45 a.m.


Oklahoma City Community Foundation (OCCF)
1000 N. Broadway, OKC 73102
(NEW VENUE)
We are pleased to present as our speaker, Dr. Stephen Prescott, President of OMRF.  Dr. Prescott will speak on “From DNA Sequencing to Zebrafish – Discover the Breakthroughs and Trends in Medical Research at OMRF” 
Please see the information following for details about our speaker.   If you have any suggestions for future speakers and/or topics, please contact a board member.
Please respond to Carol Thompson whether or not you will be attending the meeting.  If you are bringing a guest, please provide the guest's name.  Guests are welcomed and encouraged.  

By email:  cthompson@hartzoglaw.com 

By facsimile:  996-3403 
GUEST breakfast fee of $30 per guest will be COLLECTED AT THE meeting.

Please respond no later than Monday, September 10, 2018.
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Since 2006, Stephen Prescott, MD, has served as president of
the Oklahoma Medical Research Foundation. A leader in studies
of the basic mechanisms of human disease, Prescott joined
OMRF from the University of Utah, where he founded the Eccles
Program in Human and Molecular Biology & Genetics and
served as executive director of the Huntsman Cancer Institute.
At OMRF, Prescott has led the largest campus expansion in the
foundation’s 72-year history, highlighted by the construction of
a 186,000-square-foot research tower. Under his leadership,
OMRF has been recognized by the National Institutes of Health
as one of only ten Autoimmunity Centers of Excellence in the
U.S., The Scientist magazine has named OMRF as one of its “Best
Places to Work” in academia, and two medications born at
OMRF have received FDA approval. Prescott received his
undergraduate degree from Texas A&M University and his MD
from the Baylor College of Medicine.




Our objective is to promote friendship and cooperation among the members of the Council

to the end that the public may be better served in the planning and administration of trusts and estates.

